
"For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the Lord, “plans to prosper you and not to
harm you, plans to give you hope and a future.”      - Jeremiah 29:11

 

Note from the Executive Director
 

Hello! And welcome to our much anticipated and long
overdue newsletter from Hope's Path. We are excited to
bring back a monthly newsletter on the first Monday of every
month. I have now been with Hope's Path for two months as
the Executive Director and I can tell you firsthand that this
organization continues to amaze me each day. Our staff are
reliable, consistent, and dedicate themselves to bettering the
lives of our interns. And our volunteers...WOW! I have had
the privilege  of meeting a handful of these wonderful men
and women who give of their time and talents to invest in our
interns. I am utterly amazed by the people I have met thus
far associated  with Hope's Path, especially  our interns.
These guys, the seven we have in-house right now, are on a
path of success that will no doubt lead to true
independence when they complete their time with us. 
 
My days are spent connecting with local church leaders,
volunteers, small business owners, and other community
members to spread the mission and vision of Hope's Path
and get people excited about what we are doing and how
they can make a difference. When we bring people to the
home for the very first time, I hear the  same response
over  and over, "THIS PLACE IS REALLY NICE"! This
response motivates me to not only continue what we are
doing but improve and grow our organization to make an
even larger impact in our community. 
 
These newsletters will give updates on our program, highlight
intern successes and recognize volunteers. We will provide
information on how you can support us and help change the
lives of these young men for the better. We are looking
forward to these monthly newsletters as just another avenue
to connect and communicate with you. Thank you for being
part of Hope's Path!
 
God Bless,
Brandon Anderchuk 

 

Upcoming Events

Mark your calendar for our upcoming fundraiser. We hope to see you there.



 

 

Thank you

On behalf of the Board of Directors, Staff, and Interns we
would like to thank all of our volunteers, donors, supporters,
and church and community partners for your continued
support of Hope's Path.
 
Welcome our Newest Church Partner, Vibrant Church.  

 

Current Needs

There are many ways to support Hope's Path. Currently, we are in need of the following:

Volunteers willing to help transport interns to work and school
Mentors
Volunteers for Friday Night Make-a-Meal
Volunteers willing to relieve our Residential Staff
Volunteers willing to invite, host, or sponsor activities for the interns (church activities,
fishing, movies, BBQ, bowling, etc)
Used Cars

https://www.hopespath.org/golfclassic
https://www.buffalum.com/


 

Your Support Matters

With your support, Hope's Path can continue to provide a place of healing within a Christ-
Centered environment, where young adults are SUPPORTED, EQUIPPED, and
EMPOWERED to grow in their potential to lead successful independent lives.
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